
 
 

 

     Recommendations of Advisory Committee  

 
Meeting of the Advisory Committee of the Company was held on September 21, 2013. 
The Committee discussed the business and performance of the Company and  no action 
points or recommendations were made by the Committee. 
 
The Board at its meeting held on October 24, 2013 noted the same. 


